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GLOBE AND MAIL
The pipeline extension is in Canada’s national interest, which falls under federal jurisdiction. Consultations with affected groups are essential but do not confer veto power to them. It’s unfortunate that this conflict has arisen and, no matter how it ultimately plays out, there will be scars.
B.C. has legitimate concerns about potential spills off its shores and, while the federal government has contingency plans to deal with such risks, further improvements can be made while the pipeline is being built.
B.C. should be a partner in such a process. It will achieve better protection against the risks of spills by working with the federal government than by opposing it.
This will be politically difficult for B.C. Premier John Horgan, but governing sometimes requires compromises.
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